August 30, 2010
Dear Parent/Guardian,

In an effort to insure the success of your child, I would like to establish and maintain open communication. In order to facilitate this process, I have attached my course information sheet for AP United States History.  This course is an intensive study of American History, and we will be covering an extensive amount of information. Your child will have a reading/writing assignment every night of the week.  I will encourage and support your child as they work through the material at school, and I hope that you will help to continue the process at home.  We have a challenging year ahead of us, but it is my experience that the rewards are beneficial to all of us.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Thomas Conard
AP U.S. History Teacher

Email:  conardt@christina.k12.de.us

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please sign below to indicate that you have read and understand the Course Outline for AP United States History:

_________________________

Parent/Guardian

Please sign below to indicate that your child has permission to use the Internet in school in order to gather research and complete AP U.S. History assignments.

_________________________

Parent/Guardian

